
                                                                 

    

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts requires all international students to meet current immunization 

requirements prior to arrival.  You should submit your health information along with your application 

materials.  Submitted health information will then be verified and you will be notified if additional 

immunizations will be required.  An I-20 or DS-2019 will be issued after you have met all requirements of 

the University for Admission and Health Mandates. 

Immunization guidelines and school requirements can be found at: 

http://www.mass.gov/eohhs/docs/dph/cdc/immunization/guidelines-ma-school-requirements.pdf 

We have provided you with the Higher Education Immunization Requirements directive from the 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts for your reference and the Immunization form for your convenience. 

Immunization records should be scanned and sent via email to Laura Sullivan in Wellness Center at 

laura.sullivan@bridgew.edu.  Please copy International Student and Scholar Services at 

isss@bridgew.edu and Andrea Frisoli in Undergraduate Admissions at afrisoli@bridgew.edu 

Should you have questions, please feel free to contact Laura Sullivan in the Wellness Center or the ISSS 

Staff. 

We look forward to assisting you and to ensuring your wellbeing at Bridgewater State University. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gregg A. Meyer  

Dean of University Admission PDSO/RO 
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